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Ali Trunzo

From: Lori Ferry

Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 12:34 PM

To: Ali Trunzo

Subject: FW: IHPA

 

 

From: Ryan McCreery [mailto:ryanmccreery@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 10:24 AM 

To: Eric Scuoteguazza <e.scuoteguazza@gaiconsultants.com>; Lori Ferry <L.Ferry@gaiconsultants.com>; Loren Locher 

<llocher@mdmcorp.com> 

Cc: Douglas Sipe <dsipe@mdmcorp.com> 

Subject: IHPA 

 

Please see the below from IHPA.  Please let me know if this is not the case.   

 

From: "Phillippe, Joe" <Joe.Phillippe@Illinois.gov> 

Date: July 20, 2017 at 8:17:18 AM CDT 

To: "Brown-McCreery, Heidi" <Heidi.Brown-McCreery@illinois.gov> 

Subject: RE: Spire Pipeline letter = IHPA Log #005080216 

Yes it included everything that we had received including the Addendums. 

  

  

PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW ADDRESS: 

Joe Phillippe 

Chief Archaeologist 

Illinois State Historic Presevation Office 

Division of Historic Preservation 

Office of Land Management 

Illinois Department of Natural Resources 

1 Natural Resources Way 

Springfield, Illinois  62702 

217/785-1279 

  

From: Brown-McCreery, Heidi  

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 3:18 PM 

To: Leibowitz, Rachel <Rachel.Leibowitz@Illinois.gov> 

Cc: Phillippe, Joe <Joe.Phillippe@Illinois.gov> 

Subject: RE: Spire Pipeline letter = IHPA Log #005080216 

  

Hey there – Can you guys confirm if this is in regard to the Addendum 1 to the Phase 1 Report that they 

submitted back in April? 

  

Heidi Brown-McCreery 

Director 

Illinois Historic Preservation Agency 
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O: 217-785-7930 

  


